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Creation of a Fee Bylaw – Development and Land Use 
Applications 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare a new fee bylaw as outlined in the 

report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated August 17, 
2020, and to make consequential amendments to other bylaws as appropriate; 

2. That Policy No. C01-021, Public Notice be amended to add a requirement that public 
notice must be given before City Council considers adopting, amending or repealing 
a fee bylaw; and 

3. That a copy of this report be submitted to the Municipal Planning Commission for 
information. 

 
History 
At the August 17, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department was considered regarding the above.  
 
Attachment 
Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated August 17, 
2020 


